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TBS Successfully Renews EQUIS Accreditation 

 
We are delighted to announce that Thammasat Business School (TBS) has successfully 

renewed its prestigious EQUIS accreditation for the next three years! This reaccreditation 
reaffirms our commitment to academic excellence, adherence to global standards, and 
ongoing advancement in business education. 

From September 17–19 , 2024 , Assoc. Prof. Dr. Somchai Supattarakul, TBS dean, and 
the executive team welcomed the EQUIS Peer Review Team for a rigorous, two-and-a-half-day 
evaluation. The assessment encompassed all key aspects, including governance, strategy, 
academic programs, research, students, executive education, and faculty development. Special 
focus was placed on strengthening connections with industry, expanding internationalization, 
and advancing ethics, responsibility, and sustainability (ERS). 

Throughout the review process, TBS demonstrated its strengths through insightful 
discussions with current students, alumni, corporate partners, faculty members, and other key 
stakeholders. The school effectively showcased its distinctive qualities, achievements, and 
continuous progress, supported by a comprehensive accreditation report and supplementary 
evidence, leading to this successful reaccreditation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


